
Supervisors,  
 
While current cannabis operations in our county may be problematic, opening up more 
land to cannabis farming and relaxing environmental protections is emphatically NOT 
the way to solve the problems. I urge you NOT to pass the ordinance under 
consideration. I also hope you will increase funding for environmental protection, water 
conservation, and enforcement.  
 
Thank you, 

Susan Baird Kanaan 

Ukiah  

 


